
 1

 
 

minutes  
 
 

Meeting  EARLY YEARS & YOUNG PEOPLE’S SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 

Date    Tuesday, 13 February 2013 (commencing at 2.00 pm) 
 

Membership 

Persons absent are marked with `A’ 
 

COUNCILLORS 
Lynn Sykes(Chairman) 

Dr John Doddy (Vice-Chairman) 
  
A Keith Longdon 

Philip Owen 
A Mrs Stella Smedley, MBE 

Stuart Wallace 
Martin Wright 

 
Ex-officio (non-voting) 

A Mrs Kay Cutts 
 
ALSO IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Councillor Mel Shepherd 
 
OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Steve Bradley – Group Manager, Cultural and Enrichment Services 
Derek Higton – Service Director, Youth, Families and Cultural Services 
Christine Marson – Policy, Planning and Corporate Services Department 
Chris Warren – Group Manager, Young People’s Service 
 
MINUTES 

The minutes of the last meeting held on 10 December 2012 were confirmed and 
signed by the Chairman. 
 
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Keith Longdon (illness) and 
Councillor Stella Smedley (illness). 
 
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST BY MEMBERS AND OFFICERS 

None 
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SERVICE UPDATE 
 
Members were informed that there were no services that Members needed updating 
on this occasion. 
 
PERFORMANCE REPORTING (1 OCTOBER – 31 DECEMBER 2012) 
 
RESOLVED: 2012/025 
 

That the Sub-Committee notes the performance during the period 1 October to 
31 December 2012 of the services provided for children, young people and 
families that fall within its remit. 

 
REALIGNMENT OF THE BROXTOWE LOCALITY YOUTH WORK TEAM 
 
RESOLVED: 2012/026 
 
 That the restructuring of Broxtowe Locality Youth Work Team to enable a 

comprehensive and consistent approach to youth work delivery be approved 
as outlined in paragraph 7. 

 
PROPOSALS FOR CHANGES TO THE STAFFING STRUCTURE AND BUDGET 
FOR THE ACHIEVEMENT AND EQUALITY TEAM 
 
RESOLVED: 2012/027 
 
 That the Committee approves the proposed changes to the Achievement and 

Equalities team structure and the budget for 2013-14. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 2.07 pm. 
 
 
 
CHAIRMAN 


